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Press Release.    
 

 
Visit from Vincent Caure, Member of Parliament for 

French citizens living outside France  

On Friday October 25, Betao had the pleasure of welcoming 
Vincent Caure, Member of Parliament for French citizens 
living outside France.  

 

It was an opportunity for our teams to talk with him and 
show him our day-to-day work in supporting micro-
entrepreneurs.  

 

After a call with a self-entrepreneur and a Swedish fika, we 
were able to present Betao's history and future challenges to 
the MP.  

 

We'd like to thank Mr Caure for his visit, and look forward to 
meeting him again on his future visits to Stockholm or our 
actions in France.  

 

 


